To: Mayor Ron Belmont

From: Carlo Riccobono

Date: December 14, 2017

Subj: West Harrison Fire Dept. 2018 Officers

Dear Mayor Belmont & Town Board Officials,

I am pleased to announce our newly elected 2018 Officers of the West Harrison Fire Department. Elections took place on December 12, 2017

**Chief: Frank Forgione II** 

Assistant Chief: Pat Galluzzo

Captain: Matt Fitzgerald

1<sup>st</sup> Lieutenant: Jerry Barbagallo 2<sup>nd</sup> Lieutenant: Lenny Callagy

President: Steve Surace Secretary: Carlo Riccobono

Treasure: Joe Salerno

**Board of Director: Jerry Forgione** 

Happy Holiday's & Happy New Year to you and all our Town Officials

Sincerely,

Carlo Riccobono Secretary, W.H.F.D